

- Mrs S.L. Whalley
- C 01392 824340
- @ admin@exminsterschool.co.uk

Issue 33 16.6.16

Year 6 had an amazing time on their Residential last week! There are lots of photographs on the school website: under the Classes tab, click on Year 6 to get a flavour of the fantastic activities they took part in.

This is a reminder that our Sports Days will be taking place next week. The KS1 Sports Day will take place on the school field on Monday 20th June at and the KS2 Sports Day will take place on Friday 24th June at <u>St Martins</u>. Both events will start at approx. 9.40am. If the weather is wet then a message will go up onto the school website by 8:00am. The reserve day date for KS1 is Monday 27th June and for KS2 it will be Friday 1st July 2016.

The children will need to come into school in their PE kit with the correct coloured t-shirt. They will also need a labelled water bottle, sun hat and sun cream. The children will be staying in their PE kit for the whole of the day so there is no need to bring in any school uniform.

Please drop your child off to school at normal time. Lunch will run as normal on the day of the event. The KS2 children will be walked over to St. Martin's playing field as soon as registers have been completed and hope to arrive by 9:25am. We are aiming to begin the events at 9:40am. Parents will be allowed to take their place in the viewing area from 9:30am.

KS2 Sports Day only If parents are able to bring gazebos and put them up for KS2 sports day then that would be much appreciated (not KS1 sports day!). If you can help please speak to Miss Greenslade, Mr Mammola or Mr Wilsher. Please do not bring a gazebo unless you have spoken to a member of staff first.

Usborne Sponsored Reading Event

I would like to thank the children who took part in the Usborne Sponsored Reading Event. Together they raised £499.30 and Usborne will add to this money so we can get even books for our school. Thank you for all of the children's hard work. We are very proud of them for reading a different piece of reading material every day for a week! In a few weeks the children will have the opportunity to pick a choice book form the catalogue to add to our school library.

Thank you Tia, Mia, Rowan, Maria W, Alfie P, William M, Zac, Maria G, Pedro, Matthew J, Aimee, Erin, Jasmine G, Harry B, Bonnie, Hannah M, Cohen, Zoe, Emma F, Charlotte W, Georgia, Oliver W, Alice, Max N and Emily O.

Sidmouth Donkey Sanctuary

Sidmouth Donkey Sanctuary visited the school last Friday and Reception and KS1 children watched their presentation and met the donkeys. To say 'thank you' for their visit we will be having a cake stall this Friday, 17th June, to raise money for the charity. If you are able to donate any cakes for the sale, please bring them to the staff room on Friday morning or speak to Mrs Witcomb.

Torquay Girls' Grammar School

The Grammar school will be holding their Open Days for admission to Year 7 in September 2017 on Tuesday 28th June and Wednesday 7th September. There is no need to book – just turn up at one of the following times: 2pm - 3.30pm or 6.45pm – 8.30pm.

